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St John’s Green Primary School 

‘In the Middle’ 
Years 2 , 3 and 4 Newsletter 

KEY DIARY DATES:  

2nd Feb NSPCC Number Day 
 
6th Feb Safer Internet Day 

7th Feb Open Morning 9-10.15am 
 
Fri 9th February— Purple Pinky Day (non 
Uniform) £1.00 donation for End Polio 
Now Campaign 

We are all 

writers … 

Christingle 

 

Our children will take part in a Christingle 

service tomorrow at Town Site. Each class will 

make some Christingles in their allocated teams 

and these will be lit and presented during the 

assembly. 

 Reading 
Please remember that our aim is for 

every child to read 5 times a week at 

home. Our Middle Phase classes have 

a high percentage of children who 

achieve this and it is fantastic.  Please 

keep up the hard work. There is a 

direct link between children’s love  

and ability for reading and their 

writing.   
Year 4 Danbury Trip 

Please remember the final instalment 

of £55 for the Yr 4 residential trip is 

due by Friday 9th February.  

Many thanks. 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs 

Bourne.   

Cardio Active 

Our Year 4 children have 

been enjoying P.E. lessons 

with a member of the 

Cardio Active team from 

Colchester United. The 

sessions are aimed at 

improving the children’s 

cardiovascular health and 

the children have been 

thoroughly enjoying them. 

Awards 

Year 4 (Castle) - Isabel Stubbings  

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Thomas McFadden  

Year 3 (Dutch) - Alexander Newton 

Year 3 (Iceni) - Riley Ring  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Kairon Martin  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Nathaniel Paz  

Year 2 (Claudius) - April Kenyon 

 Year 2 (Romans) - Bethany Hall  

Prayer Space 
 

Our friends from  Maldon Road Church have set up a Prayer 
Space at Abbey Site. All classes will 
visit the Prayer Space throughout the 
week. The aim will be to focus on 
quiet reflection, gratitude and 
understanding others. The children 
are always very respectful during 
their visits and ask meaningful and 
thoughtful questions about belief, faith and different ways to 
be mindful. 

Go Bananas 

Class Claudius went to Go Bananas today 

because they were the class with the best 

attendance last term. They had an amazing 

time (although I think that the adults enjoyed 

it more!). 

Our Furry Friends 

A polite reminder that dogs should not be on the school 

premises. We have some children who are wary of dogs 

and therefore, we would ask that 

you tie your dogs to the railings 

out on the pavement, away from 

the school gate.  

Many thanks. 

 


